

Mrs Louise Wood BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NPQEL Headteacher

Friday 7th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of National Sports Week, the children will be taking part in our annual Sports Days. Children are to wear PE kit to school every day throughout Sports Week (**Monday 17**th **June to Friday 21**st **June inclusive**).

Throughout the week the children will be competing in an intra-school competition of various athletic activities called the Rainbow Games. They will be competing for their class to become this year's Barrow Hedges Sports Week Champions!

Please see details below regarding Sports Day which will be held during this week:

Reception, Years 1 and 2

Friday 21st June - 1.30pm

Parents are invited to attend the afternoon's events, which will start on the field at 1:30pm. Both Harbury Road and Radcliffe Gardens field gates will be open from 1:10pm onwards.

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6

Thursday 20th June - 1.30pm

Children will need to wear their PE kit on Thursday with a top which is the colour of their school house. The children will be outside for most of the day so please ensure your child has a water bottle, hat and suncream. Please see below as a reminder of the colour for each house.

Denali – Green Snowdon– Purple Vesuvius – Light Blue Maromakotro – Red Gunnbjorn - Orange Colombier – Yellow





Harbury Road Carshalton Surrey SM5 4LA

Telephone 020 8643 4428 office@barrowhedges.com





















Parents are invited to attend the afternoons' events, which will start on the field at 1:30pm. Both Harbury Road and Radcliffe Gardens field gates will be open from 1:10pm onwards.

Please note that all clubs will be running as normal that week.

We look forward to active, enjoyable and sunny Sports Days!

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Kind regards

Ellis Powell & Luke Buckingham PE Leaders